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Subject: Fw: Official Community Plan Implementation Committee (OCPIC)

From: The Frasers <frasercandm@msn.com>

Date: 7/7/2016 2:08 PM

To: Eric Godot Andersen <ericgandersen@shaw.ca>, Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>, Val Moller <vmoller@telus.net>, "Arlene ."
<arleneking82@hotmail.com>, "pairofknees@gmail.com" <pairofknees@gmail.com>, "bperowne@telus.net"
<bperowne@telus.net>, "jlmmam@shaw.ca" <jlmmam@shaw.ca>

Response below - apologies if | already sent this to you! Margaret

From: Sarah DalSanto <DalSantoS@dnv.org>

Sent: July 4, 2016 4:12 PM

To: 'frasercandm@msn.com’

Cc: Mayor and Council - DNV; Dan Milburn; Mairi Welman

Subject: RE: Official Community Plan Implementation Committee (OCPIC)

Hello Margaret

Thank you for your inquiry regarding the status of the OCP Implementation Committee.
Please be aware that, as of the 315t December 2015, the mandate of this committee expired and this committee has been disbanded.
Nonetheless, there may be interest in connecting with these former committee members on a periodic, and as needed, basis.

Staff is currently working to post an online public survey over the summer to gather community feedback on the inaugural OCP Progress
Monitoring Report that was developed in 2015 with valuable assistance and guidance from the OCP Implementation Committee and the
Monitoring Working Group subcommittee. Once this community input is received, and as informed by Council direction, staff will reconnect
with former OCP Implementation Committee members (likely in the Fall of 2016) to assess interest in reviewing the data summary to inform
future OCP Progress monitoring reports.

Regards

Sarah Dal Santo MCIP, RPP

Section Manager Policy Planning
District of North Vancouver

Tel. 604-990-2322 | dalsantos@dnv.org

From: The Frasers [mailto:frasercandm@msn.com]

Sent: Friday, July 01, 2016 2:55 PM

To: Richard Walton, Mayor

Cc: Robin Hicks; Roger Bassam; Lisa Muri; Doug MacKay-Dunn; Mathew Bond; James Hanson; Sarah DalSanto
Subject: Official Community Plan Implementation Committee (OCPIC)

Dear Mayor Walton, Council and Staff:

At a recent meeting of FONVCA, participants asked that | write on their behalf to

request clarification on the status of the OCPIC.

As you know, it has been six months since the OCPIC was disbanded.

We understand that the committee was to be replaced with members under a new/revised
mandate in early 2016.

Could you please provide an update as to the status of a new OCPIC?

Thank you and kind regards,
Margaret Fraser

1of1 7/7/2016 9:50 PM



